
























































































































































 

 
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 
NATIONAL MARINE FISHERIES SERVICE 
 

NORTHWEST FISHERIES SCIENCE CENTER 
NEWPORT RESEARCH STATION 
2032 SE OSU Drive 
Newport, Oregon, 97365 
 
13. December 2006 

 
Michael Carrier 
Natural Resources Policy Director 
Oregon Governor’s Natural Resource Office 
State Capitol Building 
900 Court Street NE 
Salem, Oregon 97301 
 
RE: Comments on the Public Draft of the Oregon Conservation Plan for Oregon Coast Coho Salmon 
 
Dear Mr. Carrier, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to continue our collaboration with the State of Oregon on Oregon Coast 
Coho Salmon.  After providing staff-to staff comments on the previous drafts, The Oregon Coast Coho 
Salmon Workgroup has reviewed the Public Draft of the Oregon Conservation Plan for Oregon Coast 
Coho Salmon.  Our comments are attached. We have provided big-picture comments at the beginning 
and specific comments and suggestions following. It has been our intention to provide useful 
suggestions for improvement of the conservation plan, so if there are comments that are not clear, please 
contact Heather Stout at 541-867-0290 or Heather.Stout@NOAA.gov for clarification. We look forward 
to working with your staff on the subsequent Implementation Plan that will be needed to carry out the 
general concepts outlined in the conservation plan. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Peter W. Lawson, PhD  
Co-chair, ONCC TRT 














































































































































































































































































